PASADENA PusLliC LIiBRARY

May 29, 2003
Dear Devra,

I wanted to extend my sincerest thanks for teaching a terrific series here
at the library. You did an excellent job. You were always articulate,
thoughtful, prepared, and most important when working with teenagers,
flexible! I wish more teens had stuck through until the end. Even so,
changing a few lives is as important as changing hundreds, at least

that’s my philosophy of library programming (particularly when it comes
to teens).

Again, thanks a zillion. Good luck to you in your pursuits, and if you
ever need anything, don’t hesitate to give us a calll

Sincerely,

.

Shawn Thrasher
Young Adult Services

285 East Walnut Street * pasadena, CA 91101



